
Citizens for Roslynne Reed replied 4 months ago (Wed, 26 Oct, 2016 at 3:43 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov , cc : moneybags07@hcc.net  
 
Mr. Berkey, 
  
I asked my Treasurer, Jane Roush, to look into this problem.  As I suspected, there was no $500 
contribution from the Skokomish Tribe.  The only $500 donation received at all was from Judy L. Wilkins, 
check #5718.  It was clearly an input mistake.  Below is Ms. Roush's response to me.  -- Roslynne Reed. 

 

I messed up Ros, that is all I can say. 
 
I filed the original  C-3 with the PDC on July 22nd, showing $1,000 
contribution from the Skokomish Tribe.  The total contributions on the C-3 
are  $1,460. 
 
The  August 3rd C-4 on page 2 shows the C-3 reflecting the deposit of 
$1,460. 
 
Then I lost it.   There were two small errors on the C-3, one was a 
contribution for $50 which I reported as a $60 contribution.   The other 
was a missed $50 contribution.   When I tried to make the corrections I 
went off course. 
 
 
 For some unknown reason, I amended the original  C-3 reflecting only a 
$500 deposit from the Skokomish Tribe and I  filed an amended (1st)  C-4 on 
September 9th to show my correction. 
 
I realized my error and filed a C-3  for another $500 on September 17th.  
I reported the contribution as a general election contribution  instead of 
a primary election contribution.  I also made the  date of July 6th and 
filed a 2nd amended C-4 .    
 
At that point I was concerned that anyone looking at the C-4's might be 
confused so I filed a 3rd amended C-4 Oct 7th.   That is my explanation.    
There are only two checks from the Skokomish Tribe, totaling $2,000 
consisting of a $1,000 each contribution to the primary and general 
election.    Plus errors on my part.  Jane 

 


